

CARA Bulletin

22nd June 2021

CARA 'GEORGIAN GARDEN' DRINKS PARTY - CHANGE OF DATE!

Apologies to everyone but with the extending of the current Covid regulations we need to adjust the day of our drinks party to a new date indicated below.

Please join us for drinks, canapés and the opportunity to socialise with other members in the beautiful setting of the Georgian Garden.

Thursday, 5th August, 6.00 pm – 8.30 pm at the Georgian Garden at rear of No.4 The Circus, access from Gravel Walk.

Cost: £10 per person for members and associate members.

Send your name, contact details and payment (cheques payable to CARA, or cash) to Rosemarie Tunstall, 10, The Circus, Bath, BA1 2EW.

Please book before 22nd July (unless previously booked).

We are looking forward very much to seeing you all at last!



Website: www.carabath.com	E-mail: carabath@hotmail.com	Facebook: www.facebook.com/carainbath/
---------------------------	------------------------------	--